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STANDARDS COMMITTEE

4th DECEMBER 2008

PRESENT:

Mr. D. Goodman (in the Chair),


Councillors R. Bowker, Mrs. Houraghan and Stennett; and Mr. C. Griffths, Mrs. S. Royle and Mrs. L. Smith.

In attendance:  Director of Legal and Democratic Services (Mrs. B. Dunn),


Senior Democratic Services Officer (Mr. J.M.J. Maloney).


APOLOGIES:


Apologies for absence were received from Councillors Platt and Mrs. Poole, and Mrs. L. Atkinson.
9.
APPOINTMENT OF INDEPENDENT MEMBER
Further to the report made at the Committee’s previous meeting, Members noted that Council, at its Meeting on 8th October, had approved the appointment of Mr. Clive Griffiths as an additional independent member of this Committee. 

Mr. Griffiths was present, and welcomed to the Committee, which received a brief summary of his background, interests and qualifications. 


RESOLVED: That it be noted that Council, at its Meeting on 8th October, had 
approved the appointment of Mr. Clive Griffiths as an additional independent 
member of this Committee.
10. 
MINUTES

RESOLVED: That the Minutes of the meeting held on 2nd October, 2008 be approved as a correct record and signed by the Chairman.

11.
CONSULTATION - CONDUCT OF LOCAL AUTHORITY MEMBERS AND 
OFFICERS
The Monitoring Officer submitted a report which informed members of a consultation document seeking views on proposed amendments to the Code of Conduct for Members and the introduction of a Code of Conduct for Employees, and invited members to consider a response in relation to the Code of Conduct for Members. 
The Monitoring Officer reviewed the principal features of the proposals, and advised members of the rationale for the suggested response. Members held a detailed discussion of the text of the response and, subject to a number of drafting amendments noted by the officers, endorsed it for forwarding to DCLG. 

In respect of the proposed Code of Conduct for Employees, the Committee was advised that a draft response had been discussed with the Council’s Corporate Management Team, and would be referred to the Employment Committee. 

RESOLVED –

(1) That the content of the report be noted.

(2) That, subject to a number of drafting amendments noted by the officers, the text of the Monitoring Officer’s proposed response to the consultation be endorsed for forwarding to DCLG. 


[Note: Members were requested to remain after the meeting for a training session on 
the Local Assessment of Complaints.]


The meeting commenced at 6.30 p.m. and finished at 7.15 p.m.
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